Contact:  Alyse Nagode

Statement Regarding Position on Apple CarPlay in Vehicles

March 2, 2014, Auburn Hills, Mich. - Chrysler Group has a strong relationship with Apple. Our companies are
focused on iPhone and iPod compatibility testing with Chrysler Group's current Uconnect Systems, and we continue
to discuss and explore technologies that can further enhance the driving experience and keep drivers focused on the

road.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com




